


unnecessary and overbroad mandatory emergency exceptions. Such changes or other broad 

warrant exceptions would represent a step back from the status quo, particularly in light of 

the recent Carpenter decision where a majority of the justices on the Supreme Court 

endorsed a lower court decision applying a warrant standard when law enforcement seek 

emails. 

For these reasons, we support the Email Privacy Act and urge that it be included in the final 

NDAA without any amendments that would weaken the protections afforded by the bill. 
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